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              Activities 2017-2018 ,12th Charles Babbage Day 

 

22nd December 2017 was celebrated as Charles Babbage Day by Fusion Tech (The 

BCA club) and the Department of Computer Science of Bhavan’s Vivekananda Degree 

College to commemorate his 226th Birthday, in honor and respect for his dedication 

towards the development of computers. 

 

The key note speaker for the day was Mr. C Madhusudhan Rao , Delivery 

Manager, Tech-Mahindra, who graced the dais along with Mrs. B Niraimathi, Vice 

Principal, BVC and Mrs KVB Saraswathi, Head, Department of Computer Science. The 

event began with the Lighting of the lamp which is believed to be very auspicious as 

per the Indian Culture before the beginning of any event. It was then followed by a 

very informative presentation on the Life of Charles Babbage by Tusshar and 

Vaishnavi from B.Sc MPCS and BCA 1st year respectively. This was followed by a 

welcome address by Mrs. KVB Saraswathi, Head, Department of Computer Science 

and Mrs. B Niraimathi, Vice Principal, BVC. Mrs Padmapriya, Lecturer, Department of 

Computer Science gave a brief report on Charles Babbage Day along with the 



students and faculties contribution towards getting different projects done in the past 

and the current academic years. She highlighted on the various courses that were 

conducted as value-added courses in the college under the guidance of different 

faculty members from the department. A special presentation was given by Vivek 

Ganti, a BCA 1st year student on Quantum Computing. 

The Keynote speaker, Mr. Madhusudhan Rao was then requested to address 

the students on Big Data. Mr C Madusudhan spoke on what is Big Data, how is it 

important and why is it an area of more opportunity for computer science students in 

the present days. He also focused on the various tools used by Big Data, and about 

the challenges of the same. He was given a token of appreciation for accepting our 

invitation by Head, Department of Computer Science , Mrs KVB Saraswathi. 

The next session began with T. T. V Vamsi, BCA final year student and the 

President of FusionTech Club introducing the club, briefing about the activities and the 

main motto of the club. He then introduced the lecturers incharges of the club and 

the student heads who were later felicitated with badges as per their roles. Post the 

official inauguration of the I.T Club, we had few students giving presentations on the 

various projects they have done on different platforms such as Android ,Arduino and 

C programming. This session was very interesting and motivating to see the students 

develop new applications, websites and devices which can be of use in our day-to-day 

life. The presentations of the students were followed by the Valedictory programme 

where all the students who participated and gave presentations were awarded with 

participation certificates. The top students who were shortlisted by the judges for the 

Best projects were also announced for each platform/category and awarded with 

Mementos and certificates. 

Special appreciation awards were given to two of our students, one to 

T.T.V.Vamsi Krishna, a Final year BCA student who was given the title, Mr. Techno 

Ment, and Vishal Malve a Final Year B.Sc MECS was entitled Mr. Computer-G for their 

exceptional effort in doing the projects themselves as well as motivating and guiding 

other students. The program came to an end with Mr. G Mahesh Kumar, the 

coordinator of BCA, giving the Vote of Thanks, thanking each and every student and 

faculty members who put in their best efforts in making the event a grand success. 



 


